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Dear Agoura City Council,

As a resident of Agoura Hills, | am writing to support Cronies Sports Grill’s application
to expand their drink menu. The Cronies story is a great local success story, which
started with one small location and has expanded to five. This is a true “mom and
pop” success story, and we should be supporting their continued growth and
increased options for customers. | urge you to approve their application and help this
local business thrive.

Thank you,
Ted Hunter

Agoura Hills, CA 91301





